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Hello returning and new room 9 families!  

  

Welcome to the 2023-2024 school year! I’m excited 

to jump back in and get the school year rolling as 

I’m sure many of your students are as well.   

 

We will start our year off by reviewing major 

math, geometry, and grammar concepts that 

we left off with at the end of last year to refresh 

our brains before jumping into new curriculum, 

work to establish routines, and discuss the 5 

great lessons.  

 

Our back to school event will occur Thursday, 

August 31st 2:30-3:00 during inservice week 

where we will discuss what you can expect from 

the school year, what your child’s day will look 

like, and the ways in which you can best support 

them. Those of you who are unable to attend 

can get a break down with bullet points from me 

the first week of school and I am happy to 

schedule a time to meet for further questions.   

 

Please feel free to contact me with any 

questions or concerns via email at 

maddier@montessoriacademyidaho.com 

 

 

 

  

 

All School Bulletin 

  

Tuesday, September 5th 

First Day of School  

 

Wednesday, September 20th 

Class Pictures 

 

Thursday, September 28th 

Individual School Pictures 
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